
 
To:  All News Editors                                                                         November 22, 2022      

       

       

EMERGENCY REPAIR WORK TO IMPACT WATER SUPPLY IN 

SECTIONS OF HANOVER 
  

  

The National Water Commission wishes to advise that operations at the Shettlewood 

Pump Station in Hanover will be temporarily shut down on Wednesday, November 

23, 2022 between 10 a.m. and 5 p.m. in order to facilitate emergency pipeline repair. 

As a result, customers served by the facility will experience a disruption in their 

water supply during the period.  

  

Areas to be affected include: 

Chester Castle, Ramble, Knockalva, Copse, Pearces Village, Shettlewood, 

Friendship, Lethe, Burnt Ground, Mount Peto and Haughton Grove 

 

NWC apologizes for any inconvenience this disruption may cause and urges 

customers to store water for use during the outlined period. 

 
 END 

 


